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To Whom It May Concern 

This letter is to confirm that the statistical methods of the following study, 

manuscript tile: Feasibility and Outcomes of Secondary (Redo) Endoscopic Submucosal 

Dissection for Locally Recurrent or Incompletely Resected Gastric 

Neoplasms 

 

corresponding author: Young Hoon Youn, MD, PhD 

 

Department of Internal Medicine, Gangnam Severance Hospital, Yonsei 

University College of Medicine, 712 Eonjuro, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, Korea, 

135-720 

E-mail: dryoun@yuhs.ac 

Telephone: +82-2-2019-3453 

 

, were reviewed by Dr. Hye Sun Lee (a doctoral biostatistician) from Biostatistics Collaboration Unit, 

Yonsei University College of Medicine, Seoul, South Korea. Please, feel free to contact me regarding 

to the statistical methods and analysis results used in this study. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hye Sun Lee, Ph.D.  

Biostatistician. 

Biostatistics Collaboration Unit, 

Research Center for Future Medicine, 

Yonsei University College of Medicine 

783-21, Yeoksam-dong, Gangnam-gu, 

Seoul, Korea, 135-080 

Office: +82-2-2019-5401 

Fax: +82-2-2019-5210 

Homepage: http://mrss.yonsei.ac.kr/ 

E-mail: hslee1@yuhs.ac 
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